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July 17, 2013

To Whom it may concern,

Over the past 10 years we have had the pleasure of working with Sitescape on several of our
construction projects.

Their pricing is always competitive and their detailed pre-project planning ensures a timely
professional completion. Our clients especially appreciate the after installation and warranty
follow up services.

On the condition that Sitescape keep our projects front and centre, we would not hesitate to
recommend the Sitescape team to other groups. We will continue to work with them for many
years to come.

Sincerely,

Terry Klingenberg
Senior Vice President
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